
 

 

                     STAFF REPORT 

 
MEETING DATE: January 27, 2025                  
 
TITLE:  
Consideration, discussion, and possible action on approving an updated support agreement with 
the Bastrop Main Street Program. 
 
AGENDA ITEM SUBMITTED BY: 
Angela Ryan, BEDC Operations Manager 
 
BACKGROUND/HISTORY: 
The BEDC has an agreement Bastrop Main Street Program to provide annual funding support. 
This fiscal year, the amount of funding for the program in the BEDC budget has been reduced to 
$25,000. The attached draft agreement has been updated to reflect that change.  
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
$25,000 annually 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Approve the attached draft agreement.  
 
ATTACHMENT: 

1. Draft Main Street Support Agreement with the City of Bastrop 
 

 


